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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2267

As Recommended by House Committee on 
Energy and Utilities

Brief*

HB  2267  would  require  the  Kansas  Corporation 
Commission to issue a biennial report on electric supply and 
demand for all electric utilities in Kansas, beginning February 
1,  2013.   The report  would  include,  but  not  be  limited  to, 
generation capacity needs, system peak capacity needs, and 
renewable  generation  needs  associated  with  the  2009 
Kansas renewable energy standards.  The report  would be 
submitted to the House Energy and Utilities Committee and 
the Senate Utilities Committee.

The  bill  was  recommended  for  placement  on  the 
Consent Calendar. 

Background

A representative of the Kansas Corporation Commission 
testified  in  support  of  the  bill.   The  Commission  has 
generated  this  type  of  report  intermittently  over  the  years, 
including a version created for  the Kansas Energy Council 
Electricity Committee in 2008.

There was no testimony in opposition to the bill.

The fiscal note prepared by the Division of the Budget 
indicates  costs  incurred  by  the  Kansas  Corporation 
Commission resulting from the bill would be negligible.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


